
Verified Program process and frequently asked question�

� Once the application is submitted, approximately when will you be 
notified if your application will continue to phase 2? 

� What does phase 2 of the application entail? 

 .�
� What will the employer questions for phase 2 be? 

� When will Verified Program designations be announced?

� Do staff and faculty have to buy tickets for the November 13 event? 

Applicants will 
be informed through the institutions' main point of contact by 
October 17. The notification will come via email from an EDC staff 
member�

Those that have 
successfully passed on to phase 2 of the application process will be 
invited to table on November 13 at the Verified Program Designation 
Day. The event will consist of an employer panel, followed by 
employers asking questions to each of the programs, and networking

The employer 
questions will focus on our programs’ DEI and industry engagement 
efforts. You will receive the presentation rubrics, instructions, and 
event details by October 17�

 Applicants 
will be notified via email by December 12.�

No, all staff and faculty from participating programs will not need to 
purchase an event ticket. 

Advancing San Diego

Verified Programs Designation 

Question? Contact us 

 bc@sandiegobusiness.org Bridgette Coleman, Manager, EDC Talent Initiatives | 



Advancing San Diego is a collaborative effort to double the production 
of skilled workers each year by focusing on the inclusion of historically 
under-represented populations within the innovation economy.
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https://www.sandiegobusiness.org/about-edc/our-initiatives/advancing-san-diego/

